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The University President host Several Chinese Students at the Faculty of Engineering/ Shubra

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] The university president stresses that the relationship between Egypt and China is a very strong one and the Egyptian people and the Chinese people are closely related to each other. This statement concurs with the university president’ meeting with the Chinese students at the faculty of engineering/ Shubra. 
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